

February 18, 2014

Mr. Jim Thornton NATA president 1620 Valwood Pkwy., Suite 115 Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Mr. Thornton:

Southcoast Health Systems is pleased to appoint Joseph Scott, MS LAT CES as our representative to the Youth Sports Safety Alliance. Joe has worked at Southcoast Health System since 1996 as a licensed athletic trainer and is responsible for managing and overseeing our Sports Medicine Outreach Services. Joe has been extremely successful in his mission to fully assimilate our athletic trainers into the community with a focus on sports injury prevention, concussion screenings and adolescent injury awareness.

Southcoast Health System recognizes the importance of the YSSA's mission to raise awareness, advance legislation and improve medical care for young athletes across the country. We look forward to working with you to better understand what can be done to improve youth sports across the country.

You can contact Joe directly via email at scotti@southcoast.org or by phone 508-910-3424

Sincerely,

Renee Clark

Chief Operating Officer Southcoast Hospitals Group

cc: Ellen Satlof, Public Relations Officer, NATA

Joyce Brennan, Director of Marketing and Public Relations, Southcoast Health System Brad Silverman, Director of Business Operations, Southcoast Health System